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Kathy Forsythe

Dear Kathy,
The sole reason the Clean Drinking Water Team exists, is to help struggling communities secure a source of clean drinking water. It is with sincere gratitude that we received your donation of $75.00 on October 16, 2018 in support of our 2018 Nepal drinking water system project.  
In Nepal we will deliver (30) jerry can water filters to schools and medical posts in the Nuwakot District.  These jugs will each provide 20,000 liters of clean drinking water.  We are also inspecting and dedicating our completed projects in Kabilash, Aapchour and Dohkre Bari.  The water systems provide clean drinking water to over 1,000 people in the region.
Your donation is reflected in our October 2018 finance report on our website and you can read about the results from our Nepal 2018 project on our website.
Thank you for your generosity.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,
Rick Miessau
Founder, Clean Drinking Water Team
WWW.CDWT.ORG

Clean Drinking Water Team is a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization (TAX ID 82-3636663).  
Donations are considered tax deductible.  Clean Drinking Water Team did not provide any goods or services in whole or part for this donation.
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